
The revised allocations for SY 2017-18 for Title I, Part A and Title 
II, Part A are now available. These are intended to be final from the 
federal level; however, subsequent state-level revisions or federal 
adjustments to these final allocations could still occur throughout the 
grant cycle. 

Overall, prior funding levels for Title I, Part A were restored in this 
revision; however the district-level allocations underwent revisions 
and review by the US Department of Education and several districts 
did experience notable changes in the allocation. Title II-A allocations 
were restored to the preliminary allocation.   

GMS users will need to create an amendment distributing the funds in 
the appropriate grants.

For more information, contact Jon Lever, Title I Program Manager, at  
jon.lever@wyo.gov or 307-777-621, or Mark Bowers, Title II-A Program 
Manager, at mark.bowers@wyo.gov or 307-777-8739.
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MEMORANDUM NO. 2018-069

TO:         	 School District Superintendents
		  Title I Coordinators
		  Business Managers
		  Consolidated Grant Managers

FROM:   	 Megan Degenfelder, Chief Policy Officer
 
DATE:    	 June 11, 2018	 

SUBJECT:  	 Revised Title I, Part A and Title II, Part A Allocations

REVISED TITLE I, PART A AND TITLE II, 
PART A ALLOCATIONS
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